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RUGBY BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

QUESTION PURSUANT TO STANDING ORDER 10 
 

 COUNCIL – 13 DECEMBER 2023 
 

QUESTION A 
 
Councillor Sandison to ask the Leisure and Wellbeing Portfolio Holder, Councillor 
Daly: 
 
“Whilst we appreciate the activities of Rugby Round Table and its fund raising events, we 
are receiving increasing numbers of complaints regarding the condition of Whinfield 
Recreation Ground is left in and the on street congestion it generates. 
 
Can the Portfolio Holder for Leisure and Wellbeing who has recently met with officers to 
discuss this matter advise the Council of the outcome of their deliberations?”  
 
Councillor Daly, Leisure and Wellbeing Portfolio Holder, to reply as follows: 
 
“Following a meeting with officers, the Rugby Roundtable have been invited to attend the 
next Safety Advisory Group meeting on 20 December to discuss this year’s fireworks 
event held at Whinfield Recreation Ground.  
 
The meeting will discuss the group’s event management plan, lessons learnt and open 
discussions about next steps.  
 
I am happy to feedback to the Councillor following the meeting.”  


